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Addendum No. 2 to the Request For Proposal 
Project:    Annual Household Hazardous Waste Event 

3-year Contract – July 1, 2020 through June 30, 2022 
Issued:    March 3, 2020 
Proposal Due Date:  Friday, April 3, 2020 
Previous Addenda Issued: None 
Issued By:   Lori Gregory, Administrative Operations Manager 
    Department of Public Utilities & Department of Public Works 
    lgregory@ci.unalaska.ak.us 
    907-581-1260 x8105 
 
Please acknowledge receipt of this Addendum No. 2 in the appropriate blanks on the Proposer’s 
Declaration and Understanding. 

The following corrections, changes, additions, deletions, revisions, and/or clarifications are 
hereby made a part of the Request for Proposals issued March 3, 2020.  In case of conflicts 
between this Addendum and previously issued documents, this Addendum shall take 
precedence. 

Item 1: 

Clarifications: 

The Proposer’s Declaration and Understanding is not included in the 10 page maximum size for 
Responses to this Request for Proposals. 

The Health and Safety Plan is not included in the 10 page maximum size for Responses to this 
Request for Proposals. 

 

****** END OF ADDENDUM NO. 2 ***** 
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